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Our Reference: Date: 23 July 2014
Recognition Letter (UNEP & WHO) as a

contribution to the

Global Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint

With the conépliments of

Avec les compliments de

\juam E; UYILD 4‘L@JO P

Juan Fernando CAICEDO R. .

P.S. Please also find enclose to this note the following documents:

GLOBAL ALLIANCE TO ELIMINATE LEAD PAINT: Business Plan

Available in Arabic, Chinese, English, French, Russian and Spanish

GLOBAL ALLIANCE TO ELIMINATE LEAD PAINT: Definition. Brochure
'Available in English only

UNEP: Elements of a National Legal and Regulatory Framework for the Elimination of the Use of
Lead in New Decorative Paint. Bochure. Available in English only
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Dr W.J. Keenan

International Pediatric Association
141 Northwest Point Boulevard
Elk Grove Village

IL 60007

United States of America

18 July 2014

Dear Dr Keenan,

Recognition of the International Pediatric Association’s
contribution to the Global Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint

Thank you for your letter and the support expressed for the work of the Global Alliance to
Eliminate Lead Paint (GAELP).

In accordance with the operational framework for the Global Alliance, the International
Pediatric Association will be included in a listing of contributors and will appear on the website of the
Global Alliance together with a copy of the letter of intent.

The operational framework contains important information pertaining to the International
Pediatric Association’s status as a contributor to the work of the Global Alliance. Of particular
importance are matters relating to public communication, especially use of the name “Global Alliance
to Eliminate Lead Paint”, the name, emblem and logo of the United Nations Environment Programme
(UNEP) and the name, emblem and logo of the World Health Organization (WHO). As specified in
the operational framework, the express written approval of UNEP and WHO is required before any
such use. A copy of the operational framework is attached for your convenience.

We look forward to the International Pediatric Association’s active contribution to the Global
Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint and your engagement in the work of this joint UNEP and WHO
initiative. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to send an email to
noleadinpaint@unep.org and noleadinpaint@who.int.

Yours sincerely,
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international pediatric association
association internationale de pédiatrie

asociacion internacional de pediatria

May 12, 2014

Mr. Tim Kasten

Chief, Chemicals Branch

Division of Technology, Industry and Economics
United Nations Environment Program

11-13, Chemin des Anemones

CH-1219 Chatelaine, Geneva, Switzerland

Dear Mr. Kasten:

The International Pediatric Association (IPA) would like to affirm its support of the
goals and objectives of the Global Alliance to Eliminate Lead Paint (Global Alliance)
and is pleased to join as an official contributor to the work of the Global Alliance.

The IPA is dedicated to the education of health professionals. The IPA Technical
Advisory Group (TAGE) on the environment prepares pediatrician leaders for
improvement of the environment and the protection of child health through
certificate training programs held around the world.

In addition, TAGE each month makes available critical environmental child related

research to the 174 member pediatric societies through the IPA website.

We understand that this letter of intent and IPA’s name will be publicly listed on the
Global Alliance website. We look forward to continuing our partnership and working
together to reduce exposure to lead from paint around the globe.

Sincerely,

William J. Keenan, M.D.
Executive Director
International Pediatric Association

cc Ruth Etzel, MD
Andreas Konstantopoulos, MD

Executive Director
141 Northwest Point Blvd, Elk Grove Village, IL 60007, USA
Tel.: +1847 434 4293; Fax: +1 847 228 5027

e-mail: adminoffice@ipa-world.org



